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May 29, 2024 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

TO: RESIDENTS  
 
RE: 2023 LOCAL STREETS RENEWAL PROJECT -  

PEAKE AVENUE– FROM ROBSON STREET TO PLESSIS ROAD 

 

 

Please be advised the major rehabilitation of Peake Avenue from Robson Street to Plessis Road will soon begin. 
 

Construction start window:  June 04, 2024 
Duration:    6 Weeks 
 

Work will include: 

• Roadway and sidewalk repairs 

• Curb replacement  

• Utility and underground infrastructure repairs and adjustments 

• Placement of asphalt pavement overlay 
 
During construction: 

• On-street parking will be removed  

• One lane of two-way local-access traffic will be maintained 

• During some portions of the work, the street will be completely closed to traffic and private approaches 
will not be accessible 

o In these situations, you will be notified at least 24 hours prior to the disruption of access 

• Garbage and recycling will continue to be picked up at regular locations and times 
o The contractor may relocate bins if required 

 
Please contact if you have: 

• Accessibility needs 

• Access and delivery requirements 

• Planned special events  

• Underground appurtenances such as sprinkler systems or lighting cables within six metres (20 feet) of 
the curb  

• Questions about the project 
 
You can contact Richard Hawkins from WSP Canada Inc. at (204) 477-7608, during regular working hours or 
by email at info.wpg@wsp.com. 
 
We will contact you again two weeks before construction starts. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
WSP Canada Inc. 
 

cc Russ Wyatt, Councillor – Transcona Ward 
 Colin Titchkosky, C.E.T. – Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 311, City of Winnipeg 
 J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office, Public Works Department 
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